
 

STATUTORY CONSULTATION 

 

The Buckinghamshire Council (Prohibition of Waiting, Loading and Stopping) 

and (On-Street Parking Places) and Order 2021 (Amendment No.* 202*) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Buckinghamshire Council proposes to introduce Traffic 

Regulation Orders under Section 122 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as 

amended).  
  

The effect of the above proposed Order is for the introduction and amendment of parking 

restrictions on various streets in Taplow as detailed below: 
 

BOUNDARY ROAD - No Waiting at Any Time (Double Yellow Lines – to be effective 24 hours 
a day, 7 days a week), Resident Permit Holders Parking and Limited Waiting 2 hrs No Return 
Within 4hrs. STATION ROAD - No Waiting at Any Time (Double Yellow Lines – to be 
effective 24 hours a day, 7 days a week) and Pay-by-Phone Payment Parking. APPROACH 
ROAD - No Waiting at Any Time (Double Yellow Lines – to be effective 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week), Revocation of existing ‘Keep Clear Entrance Marking’ restriction, Pay-by-
Phone Payment Parking, Limited Waiting 10 mins No Return Within 1hr and No Stopping at 
any time except taxis. BATH ROAD - No Waiting at Any Time (Double Yellow Lines – to be 
effective 24 hours a day, 7 days a week). MARSH LANE- No Waiting at Any Time (Double 
Yellow Lines – to be effective 24 hours a day, 7 days a week) and No Waiting (9am – 11am) 
(Single Yellow Line). 

Details on how to comment and of the proposed Order, together with the plan showing 
the general arrangements and a statement of reasons, may be inspected on the Council’s 
website at: Your Voice Bucks - Citizen Space. You can also access the activity by scanning 
the QR code at the bottom of this notice. 
 

Any representations or objections to the proposals, together with 
the grounds upon which they are made, must be made in writing 
and sent by 11:59pm on 17th October 2025 to Design Services, 
Buckinghamshire Highways, Floor 10, Walton Street Offices, Walton 
Street, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1UA, or by email to the 
Buckinghamshire Highways Consultation Mailbox at: 
highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk with the subject 
‘Taplow Parking Scheme 25-26’. 
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